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Dear Sir
I wish to protest against the proposed Bill for abortion up until birth.  This is tantamount to murder in my eyes
 and the government should not be a party to it!  On one hand the hospitals do everything they can to save
 babies and keep them alive if they are born premature from 22 weeks old, at great time and expense, and then
 on the other hand, babies are being killed - if this Bill gets passed, right up till birth.  The baby’s heart is
 beating, they can hear, move, and when born would normally be a totally viable human being, so please,
 please, do not let this Bill be passed. 
I think Queensland (Australia) would be the only country in the world to allow this if the Bill were passed. 
Shame!
Yours sincerely
Cheryl Barnett
c
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